
  

   November 2013 

November 6: Take Our Kids To Work  
November 11-15: OSO November Fest  

November 11: Remembrance Day Liturgy 
November 21: Parent Teacher Conference 2 to 4 & 6 to 8 

November 29 – School Dance 

 

Monthly Virtue Prudence 
(Wisdom) 
The language of our story speaks of 
prudence or good sense. The cardinal 
virtue of prudence (good sense) has been 
called “the watchful eye of love.” 
Prudence has three steps: seeking the 
proper, most loving thing to do; judging 
what is the best choice; and confidently 
acting. A prudent person asks, “What is 
the right, most loving thing to do?” The 
individual considers others’ advice, and 
looks to the Gospel and Church teaching 
to guide their conscience. They pray and 
think things through, then confidently 
acts in truth and love. In this way, 
practicing prudence unites us more 
closely both with God and neighbour. 
Prudence is visible in our Catholic schools 
when we reflect as Jesus’ disciples and act 

in His love. 
 
Guidance Update 
Check us out on Twitter at @OHS_Guidance 

 
EQAO Update 
OSSLT – March 27th. 
All Grade 10 students will be writing this 
provincial assessment beginning at 9:00 
am. Please visit eqao.com for tips and 
practice tests. 
 

 

 
 

 

News for OSO 
Fresh from the Farms  
Vegetables will be coming into the school 
on November 13th. Vegetable donations 
will go to the Lord’s Kitchen, the Good 
Samaritan Inn, the Timmins and South 
Porcupine Food Banks.  
Dress down days  
November 15 money will go toward the 
Child and Family Services Baskets 
November 25 – donations will go towards 
the St. Anthony’s Christmas Baskets. 
 

10 000 Villages 
The 10 000 Villages sale will take place on 
Friday, December 6th and 7th in the 
cafeteria. Come out and support our local 
artisans. Hope to see you there! 

 
Fundraising Opportunities 
OPK – Will be offering the Funscript Gift Card 
fundraiser. More information on this fundraiser 
will be in your son/daughter’s report card.  
Europe Trip – The fundraising dinner will take 
place on December 3rd, at 6:00 pm at the Dante 
Club. Tickets for the Italian buffet are on sale for 
$20.00. For more information and to purchase 
tickets, please contact Mrs. Bartolomucci at 
705-268-4501 ext. 4141.  
OSO – School clothing will be on sale later this 
month. Samples will be available during the 
lunch hour for students to try on and purchase 
 
Thank you for your continued support! 


